
My experiences as a parent with Sabom nim In W. Kim:  
 
I am a mother of 3 kids, Jebadiah 5 yrs Larissa 3 and Elias 1. My oldest son started Tae 
kwon Do at Master Kim almost 2 months ago. I must say it did not take more than one 
day to know how much Grand Master Kim was devoted to what he was doing and the 
great connection he had with these kids. The children love & respect him so much and 
most of all his humor is full of wit. 
 
My husband and I have looked around for Tae Kwon Do schools in the area for a long 
time. Sad to say most of them were very commercial or just not to disciplined or 
committed. 
 
I truly recommend Grand Master Kim’s Tae Kwon Do place to any parent who is looking 
for discipline, respect and challenge for their children, and a cheerful laugh.  You can 
also, always count on a warm welcome from the staff, and a hand shake every time you 
walk in. It is so refreshing to see that there are honest people who still believe and work 
into bringing out the best in our kids. 
 
Jebadiah enjoys Master Kim's class so much, we attend 3 times a week (and if he offered 
more classes we would opt to come every day). Jebadiah showed lots of improvements, 
every day held a new challenge for him, a laugh and lots of self growth and confidence. 
 
God bless you Master Kim & the wonderful work you do with our children. We admire 
your dedication, patience & loyalty and applaud your great effort. 
 
We will always miss him! 
 
Best regards, 
Gilberte Pond 
June 2007 


